

22 EAST 35th STREET • NEW YORK, NY 10016 • (212) 683-0559

January 19, 2015

Dear Collectors Club Member:

With the successes of NOJEX 2013 and PNSE 2014 behind us, the Board of Governors has agreed that we continue our presence at national level stamp shows. We are most pleased to announce that we will be participating at **Philatelic Show 2015** to be held at the Holiday Inn at Boxborough, MA during the weekend of May 1-3, 2015. We will feature Collectors Club competitive exhibits and will also maintain a Collectors Club Booth at which to meet members, prospective new members and guests. **Philatelic Show 2015** is one of the major APS World Series of Philately shows along the Northeast Corridor, and will provide an excellent opportunity for Collectors Club exhibitors to qualify for the 2015 Champions of Champions competition. With more than 300 exhibit frames available, this will be a wonderful chance for Club members to display their diverse material to a wide audience, and show that the Collectors Club is an all encompassing group of collectors. Complete information on **Philatelic Show 2015**, an exhibit Prospectus and an Exhibit Entry Form are available at the show's web site (www.nefed.org/02_boxboro.htm) for your convenience. If you are receiving this letter by mail, the prospectus and entry form are also enclosed.

In addition to the regular show awards, three special Collectors Club awards will be given at this show. They will be for the best Classic U.S., Modern U.S., and Foreign exhibits by Club members, with long-term recognition on the new Multi-frame Competition Plaque displayed in the Clubhouse. Exhibits that have previously won one of these awards will not be eligible for this competition. A special Collectors Club dinner is being planned to help celebrate this event with further details to be announced as the show draws closer.

Philatelic Show 2015 will also provide meeting rooms and audio-visual equipment for all speakers who would like to share their collecting knowledge and passions with fellow collectors. Please let us know if you would like to give a presentation at this show. This is another opportunity to show the collecting public that the Collectors Club is a diverse and welcoming organization.

Additional details about the show, including special hotel rates, also can be found on the **Philatelic Show 2015** website. Updates on our participation will appear on the Collectors Club's web site.

We are asking all club members, particularly those along the Northeast Corridor, to consider submitting an exhibit to this show, and participating in what we are sure will be a momentous event.

With best wishes,

R. Bruce Marsden, President Home: 973-218-9774

Cell: 973-432-6163 bmarsden@verizon.net Edward Grabowski, Chair Home: 908-233-9318

Edward J Graboush

Cell: 908-337-0039 edjjg@alum.mit.edu